
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The questionnaire was given 

out to all children in our school. 

Children were given time at 

home to discuss this with their 

parent/carer. One of the aims 

of the questionnaire was to 

prompt conversations between 

children and their 

parent/carer about their 

snacks at school break times.  

 

 

 

Part A of the Questionnaire 

encouraged children to think 

about the snacks and if they 

identified that they should 

try to improve their snacks. 

 

Part B of the Questionnaire 

asked children to answer 

questions that would underpin 

our improvement plan for our 

healthy snacks policy. 

 

 

The Questionnaire 



 

 

 

 

Of the 467 surveys given out, a total number of 279 were 

collected, meaning a return of 59.7% of all pupils.  

 

The results below are all a percentage of 279 pupils. 

 

 

 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Results 

35% 
65% 

Do you need to improve your 

snack choices? 

Yes, I need to improve 

my snack choices 35% 

No, my snack choices are 

all very healthy 65% 

Do you eat breakfast before 

coming to school? 

 

Always 92% 

Usually 7% 

No 1% 

92% 

7% 1% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sample comments  

 
 ‘Fruit and cereal bars’ 

 ‘Raw carrots’ 

 ‘Strawberries, cherries, mango, bananas, pineapple, kiwi and pasta’ 

 ‘Fruit kebabs’ 

 ‘Would prefer children not to take money to school’ 

 ‘Fruit, breadsticks, pitta, bread crackers, yoghurt’ 

 ‘As long as it doesn’t take too much time queuing up’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you be interested in 

buying some items from a 

healthy tuck shop? 

Yes 55% 

No 45% 

Yes

55% 

No 

45% 

What traffic light colour 

best describes your snack? 

Red 2% 

Amber 38% 

Green 60% 

60% 
38% 

2% 



 

 

 

 

 
Broomhill Primary School proposes to ban candy and chewy 

sweets at break time. Do you agree with this proposal? 

Yes 76% 

No 24% 

Yes 

76% 

No 

24% 

Summary of findings 

 The majority of children in the school returned the survey meaning a high level of 

representation.  

 The majority of children feel that they bring healthy snacks to school. 

 The majority of children would be interested in buying items from a healthy tuck 

shop. 

 Most children in our school want to ban candy and chewy sweets at break times.   

 

 

 

Recommendations 

 It is the recommendation that the school community supports a ban on chewy sweets 

and candy at break times. There would be a gradual approach to this, with Fruity 

Fridays being implemented. No candy or chewy sweets would be allowed in the 

playground on this day.  
 In the new school session 2019-2019, it is recommended that no candy or chewy 

sweets is allowed at any break times. 
 Breakfast club will be further advertised to encourage greater uptake. 

 


